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Looking Back, Looking Forward

The Foundation page in the April FOL 
Newsletter usually features the Katherine’s 
Tree Reception, traditionally held in mid-
March on the first Sunday of Daylight 
Saving Time.  The reception recognizes the 
annual Guy Hudspeth Award recipients as 
well as others receiving a leaf on the Tree.  
As with so many other events, however, the 
COVID-19 pandemic led to the cancellation 
of the 2021 Reception.  For this newsletter, 
let’s pause for a moment to look back at 
recent Katherine’s Tree Receptions to 
remind ourselves of the enjoyment of the 
occasion.  And in doing so, we can look 
forward to being able once again to gather 
and enjoy this and other such events when 
the pandemic subsides.

2020 Leaf Recipients

2019 Hudspeth Awardee Anne LeZotte 
with ACLD Director Shaney Livingston

Past Hudspeth Awardees

Presentation of the 2020 Hudspeth Award to Linda Cue
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